
 

      
Patrick H. Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
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T 603.773.6544 www.unitil.com  

March 11, 2022 
 
 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 
Re: DE 21-030 Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. – Responses to Commission Record 

Requests 2-8 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 
Enclosed please find Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.’s responses to Commission Record 
Requests 2 through 8, issued by Procedural Order dated March 4, 2022.   
 
Request 1, requesting various Key Performance Metrics for UES and the Parent 
Company, is being finalized and will be provided on Monday, March 14. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

cc: Service List 


